
Submitter: Patrick O'Dell 

On Behalf Of: SB210 

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Dear Madams and Sirs, 

I am a registered participating Oregon voter and strongly oppose any interference of 

any kind with the present mail-in/voter box dropoff ballot. A participatory democracy 

is made better by the maximum number of eligible voters being included. For many 

reasons, including decreased  mobility, lack of transportation or inability  utillize public 

transport, many eligible voters, including elderly, are unable to get to on-site voting. 

Also the present system has a long history, and  is quite secure, and allows the voter 

to study the included voter's pamphlet in privacy  and with adequate time to make 

meaningful comparisons.  Please keep the present system!  Respectfully Yours, 

Patrick O'Dell 


